Getting things done — Blackness Road
#dundeewestend

A resident recently contacted me about the bus stop in Blackness Road near
the Ashbank Road junction, indicating :

“As an elderly resident of Ashbank Road I suffered heavy rain and very cold
wind for nearly ten minutes waiting for a no. 22 bus.

As there are bus shelters at the next couple of stops is it not possible for
one to erected at Ashbank Road?”

This is a good point and I have asked Dundee City Council if it can consider
a bus shelter at this location.
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